
 

YEAR 4 -2024 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to Year 4 in 2024. 
 

Below is a list of school supplies to be purchased for the commencement of the new school year.  

If the children already have any of the listed items and they are still in good condition, then of 

course, you won’t need to make new purchases.   

 

Each child will need to bring to school: 

• A 35gm glue stick – non-toxic (not liquid) 

• A packet of coloured pencils 

• A pair of scissors 

• A packet of textas – non-toxic (not expensive, about 10 to 12 coloured pens) 

• Six pack of whiteboard markers 

• A 30cm wooden ruler marked in millimetres and centimetres  

• A pencil eraser (standard white – not novelty) 

• A pencil sharpener with built-in container for shavings (sturdy, good quality – not 

novelty) 

• One pencil case approx. 30cm x 15cm (so that ruler will fit in, but not too large) 

• 6 good quality HB lead pencils (more at home ready to replace these as needed) 

• A library bag and painting shirt (children should have these from the previous year) 

• 2 boxes of tissues 

• 2 packets of baby wipes 

• Earphones (children should have these from the previous year) 
 

Although some dictionaries will be available in the classroom, it would be an advantage for the 

children to have their own personal dictionary.  We recommend an Oxford, Collins or Macquarie 

dictionary suitable for students up to Year Six.  
 

Children are NOT to bring liquid paper, glitter or glitter glue. 
 

It is most important that ALL belongings are labelled clearly with your child’s name.  
 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to an exciting year with your child. 

 

Best wishes to you and your family for peace and joy at Christmas and throughout the New Year.  

We hope you have a safe, happy holiday! 
 

 

Regards, 

Year 4 Teachers 

 


